New Castle Transit will be CLOSED the
following days in November:

Friday November 22™ for Training

Thursday November 28" and Friday November
29™ for Thanksgiving.

Monday November 25" we will start taking
reservations for the Christmas Light Tour. The
Christmas Light Tour will be on Thursday
December 12" and Friday December 13". The
cost is $1 per person (all ages). This is a
RESERVATION ONLY EVENT! Space is

limited!




